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thehoxton

October 5th, 2020

Kenan Jones
1060 S. Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90015

On behalf of the hoxton, I am writing to strongly recommend our neighbor Crystal
Benavides-Ryan in her PCN application process for the City of Los Angeles Social Equity
Program Iocated at 1058 S. Main St.

As a local stakeholder in Los Angeles for the last five years and the General Manager at the
Ace Hotel | Atelier Ace and currently the hoxton. I have seen first hand the lack of opportunities
for minorities especially amongst women of color. This is why i weicome Crystal, one of the very
few Latina women attempting to open a business in the City of Los Angeles. We need to
encourage and support more minorities &women across the local area to go as far as their
talents will take them.

The feedback from stakeholders and customers has been overwheimingly positive for Crystal
proposed project. This project deserves your full support. I look forward to its successful
completion.

lf you have any questions, please contact me at 213-458-O972

Sincerely.

Kenan Jones
GeneralManag
the hoxton
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November 2, 2020

Brad Robinson

To Whom It May Concern,

lam writing to recommend Crystal Benavides-Ryan in her PCN aplication processforthe
City of Los Angeles Social Equity Program at 1058 S. Main St

Ihave worked, lived, and advocated forthe DTLA community over the last ten years and
am dedicated to bringing solutions back to downtown after the devastating year we

all

have endured. Moving forward, it is imperative that when we can advocate for minority-

owned businesses, we all must do all we can to do to show our support

If you have any questions or can assist in bringing this project to fruition, contact me at

3235781625.

Sincerely yours,

Bradeobinan

Brad Robinson
Head of Accounts
e: brad@willtheagency.com
m: 323.578.1625

"Where others won't, we will."
willtheagency.com

1234 Main Street Anytown, State ZIP 123-456-7890 www.example.com


